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	Hi Jessica,
We think that the holidays should be spent with your family, not submitting paperwork. That’s why we’re giving you until Monday, January 8th to complete applications for January 1 small group coverage. You can find all of our small group enrollment resources on the broker resource page - just filter by market on the top right of the webpage. 

Don’t forget about our new commission schedule for 2018 small groups:
1. New York: 4% (up from 3.5% in 2017)
1. New Jersey: 5%, plus a new business bonus through March 15

The office will be closed on Monday, December 25th, but we’ll be back in the office and online on December 26th through the 29th. 

It’s been a pleasure working with you in 2017, and we’re eager to continue to work together in the New Year. Best wishes to you and your family this holiday season! 

Best,
Russell Joye
Sales Executive
Oscar Health
(609) 516-9534
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